
 

  
 

 

 
Are you supporting someone with 
learning disabilities age 60 – 74? 
 

They are entitled to take part in the NHS Bowel Cancer 
Screening programme and may need your support to do so - 
do you want to find out more about what is involved? 

 

The Bowel Cancer screening team from Bradford & Airedale 
Bowel Cancer Screening Centre & staff from the Learning 
Disabilities team at Waddiloves are doing FREE awareness 
sessions via Microsoft teams on:   

 

21st January 2020 10 – 11.30 am  

25th January 2020 2.30 – 4 pm  

 

 

To find out more and book a place please contact:  

Victoria.donnelly@bdct.nhs.uk  

 

 

We are hoping to offer face to face sessions to people with learning 
disabilities in the new year  - but this is depending on COVID restrictions 
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